
 

In compliance with the Promotion of Access to Information Act (PAIA), Nothas College (Pty) Lts  is 
committed to promoting transparency and providing access to information held by us. 

In accordance with PAIA, any person has the right to request access to information that we hold. 
Requests for access to information can be submitted in writing to admin@nothascollege.co.za . 

Please note that certain information may be exempt from disclosure in terms of PAIA and that we may 
refuse a request for access to information if it is refused in terms of PAIA. 

For more information on PAIA, please visit the South African Department of Justice and Constitutional 
Development website. 

 

 

 


